
From: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/17/2017 6:13:08 PM
Subject: Re: Op-Ed-Post and Courier

Sorry I forgot to check my email before I left the office. I still am able to attach the piece to an email 
with the needed additional notes to hold it until Tuesday, via mobile. I called and emailed Greenville 
news again today and never heard back.
 

On Fri, Mar 17, 2017 at 4:39 PM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Send it. Just make sure it's appropriately labeled. Ask her to respond to you that she will hold it 
until Tuesday. Did you hear from G News?


From: Hayden Grooms
 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 11:30 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Op-Ed-Post and Courier 
 
Peggy McIntyre just got back in touch with me and said to send the piece over to her with a note saying to hold it 
until Tuesday. I was wondering if the note should be included at the top of the actual word document or in the 
email containing the attached document.
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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